

JOINT SECTION ON SPINAL DISORDERS

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS and CONGRESS OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS



September 6,1983

CHAIRMAN Russell W. Hardy, M.D. Cleveland Clinic 9500 Euclid Avenue Cleveland, Ohio 44106

SECRETARY Stewart B. Dunsker, M.D. 506 Oak Street Cincinnati, Ohio 45219

TREASURER Edward S. Connolly, M.D. 1514 Jefferson Hwy. Dept. of Neurosurgery New Orleans, Louisiana 70121

MEMBER-AT-LARGE George W. Sypert, M.D. College of Medicine University of Florida P.O. Box J265 Gainesville, Florida 32610 M. Stephen Mahaley, Jr.,M.D. 148 Clinical Science Building University of North Carolina Chapel Hill, NC 27514

Dear Steve:

As you know from our conversation the other day, the Joint Section on Spinal Surgery is anxious to establish a Residents Award Paper at the Annual Meeting of the American Association of Neurological Surgeons. We would like, if possible, to initiate this award at the 1985 meeting of the Association.

Our hope is to have both the award and presentation of the paper made at a point in the program where a recipient may receive a substantial amount of recognition. One of the aims of the award is to increase the image of spinal surgery among neurosurgical trainees and publicity for the recipient would help us to accomplish this.

We would be happy to work with the Program Committee in whatever way possible to expedite the selection of the paper. The simpliest plan might be to allow us to select the paper and submit it to the Program Committee for inclusion in the program. If this is unacceptable, we would be happy to work out the selection in whatever method you deem fit.

Incidentally, we would like to reserve the right not to make a selection if there are no outstanding papers in any given year.

I would also like to point out that a similar award will be made at the Annual Meeting of the Congress of Neurological Surgeons.

Finally, we have tentatively selected Dr. Barth Green as Chairman of the Selection Committee.

Steve, as you know, we are very anxious to make this award a success and are most anxious to work with the Board of the AANS to bring this to fruition.

Sincerely,

Russell W. Hardy, Jr.,M.D.

cc: Dr. Stewart Dunsker Dr. Barth Green

Dr. Seljeskog